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LEAH R. KARPEN
'

518 Ox Creek Road
Weaverv111e, NC 28787 USA

December 14, 1993
,

Chief, Enrichment Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety and Safeguards
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards |

|*

Mail Stop 4-E-4
|

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
)

Washington, DC 20555

Dear People:

Proposed Louisiana Energy Services Plant

I understand that the Draft Environmental Impact Stateement
(DEIS) on this project, produced by the Nuclear Regulatory
Commission, was released for public review on November 19, 1993.

this DEIS does not refer to communities of Forest GroveHowever,
and Center Springs, located within one-half mile of the plant

The DEIS fails to consider the proposed plant's social andsite.
economic impact on these communities. Therefore, this DEIS is

incomplete; and the final Environmental Impact Statement must
consider all the social and economic impacts on the two
communities.

Thank you for taking my concerns into consideration.
Sincerely yours,

- f
(Mrs.) Leah R. E pen
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